
October 29, 2024 

 

Dear Parent, Guardian, and School Staff: 

RE: Notice of Annual Fire Inspections 

Notice is hereby given that the annual fire inspection for the 2024 are available for review for the 

following school district buildings. 

• Cornwall Elementary School at Lee Road 

• Willow Avenue Elementary School 

• Cornwall-on-Hudson Elementary School 

• Cornwall Central Middle School 

• Cornwall Central High School 

• District Office 

• Buildings & Grounds Maintenance Building  

The buildings inspections reviewed fire hazards, which might endanger the lives of students, teachers 

and employees.  The complete reports are available for review at the office of the Director of Health, 

Safety and Aquatics.  Documents are available for review during normal business hours.  To review the 

annual fire inspections, contact Amanda Zampini to arrange for an appointment at 

azampini@cornwallschools.com.   


